
 

 

Back-to-School Event 

 

 
 

 

Directly following each group meeting, you will have the opportunity to briefly visit your student’s 

classroom and meet your student’s teacher! We hope to see you then! 

Monday, August 14th – New MPR 

9:00am – 1st Year TK Students & 

Parents Only 

10:00am – All Other Kindergarten 

Students & Parents 

 


